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I'm against the TTPA as John Key and his government has not done there research on how the new world order
 are taking advantage of The New Zealand public, by not letting them know what the new world  order are
 planing or if you go to agenda 21, about the depopulation and how they are going to do it! If John Key denies
 this then he is either he is in on it or he is vary nieve!
People need to do there own investigation and start asking questions!
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